
School Nursing Service Parent  

Drop in 

A member of the school nurse team will 

be attending your school’s coffee 

morning on: 

Tuesday 26th November 2024 between 

the hours of 2pm and 3pm. 

We will be able to offer support and 

advice for:  

• Bowel and bladder 

• Diet and nutrition 

• Sleep 

• Emotional wellbeing (if there is an 

associated health need)  

• Behaviour (if there is an associated 

health need) 

No booking needed, just turn up! 


